
LawNY® Accessibility Statement

Legal Assistance of Western New York, Inc.® (LawNY®) is committed to maintaining
an accessible website by ensuring that this website achieves equal access to all
users of information and functionality in removing barriers interacting with or
accessing the website(s) and application(s) by individuals with disabilities.

The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) are a series of technical guidelines
designed to measure digital accessibility for ADA compliance and Section 508
compliance.  Our website host, OpenAdvocate, adheres to the WCAG 2.0 Level AA
accessibility in compliance with federal guidelines. We continuously strive to meet
WCAG 2.0 Level AA accessibility guidelines wherever possible.

If you have difficulty accessing any material on our web pages or if you use assistive
technology (such as a Braille reader, a screen reader, or TTY) and the format of any
material on this website interferes with your ability to access information or if you
have comments and/or feedback, please contact us via the following methods.

Email: Accessibility@lawny.org

Phone:  (315) 781-1465 ext. 1028

To enable us to respond in a manner most helpful to you, please indicate the nature
of the accessibility problem, the web address of the requested material, your
preferred format in which you want to receive the material (electronic format,
standard print, large print, etc.), and your contact information. We will make all
reasonable efforts to make the page accessible for you.

 

Last updated on March 06, 2023.
Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

https://www.w3.org/WAI/GL/WCAG20/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/GL/WCAG20/
mailto:Accessibility@lawny.org


News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

13 Nov 2024

Surprisingly High Utility Bill? The Utility May be Back-billing You

Para ver este artículo en español por favor visite aquí. (To view this article…
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Notice of LawNY Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for December 17,…
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